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COACH TB THOMAS SPORTS CENTER

Palmetto Lawn Care has completed the landscaping overhaul at Coach TB Thomas Sports Center.
Craig Goodman attended the International Association of Amusement Parks & Attractions to learn more
about waterpark operations November 14-18.

Jessica Cohen attended the SC Eco-Tourism conference November 16.

Hartsville Area Recreation Department held their annual Halloween Carnival with games and activities
in the basketball gym, October 27.

Adult co-ed volleyball season has ended.

All-Star season for girl’s youth volleyball will begin November 1.

BYERLY PARK

Wilson & Associates have begun fertilizing and seeding Byerly Park turf.

Hosted Top Gun Baseball tournament November 12-13.

Staff is researching a modern mobile concession unit that can be easily transported around the park
and at City sponsored events.

All-Star flag and tackle football has ended.

Adult co-ed softball season had concluded.

Plans for a kickball league and Couch to 5K training program are underway and will have details soon.

Have repaired several irrigation leaks.

LAWTON PARK

Coordinated 6 rentals and 5 tours.

Lawton Park Pavilion dates are being secured for 2017.

Painting of Lawton Park’s interior is complete.

Commercial grade food warmer is working great.

An exterior keypad system will be installed similar to the system Hartsville Police Department.
Tennis backboard has been re-painted a solid green.

PIRATESVILLE

Steps are underway to winterize Piratesville. The features will be re-painted and sealed for the next
season.



